
Australian  International  Law
Journal – Call for Submissions
The Australian International Law Journal (AILJ), published by the International
Law Association (Australian Branch), is calling for papers on topics of public or
private international law for its forthcoming volume.

Papers  should  range  from  between  6,000  and  12,000  words.  Case  notes
(2,000-3,000 words) and book reviews (1,000 words) within the areas of public or
private international law are also welcome.

Papers on any topic of public or private international law should be submitted by
email  to  the Editor  in  Chief  at  a.cassimatis@law.uq.edu.au.  The deadline for
submissions is 30 September 2024. Accepted submissions will be published in
Volume 31 of the AILJ.
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